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Moraga’s Town Manager Moves On
By Sophie Braccini

“This was one of the most

difficult decisions of my

professional life,” said Philip Vince,

who has been the Town Manager in

Moraga for four and a half years.

Vince recently accepted an offer

from the city of Martinez to take the

seat of the retiring City Manager.

In a town where the govern-

ment organization is said to be a

“weak mayor” structure, the Town

Manager is viewed as the CEO of

the town.  “We will miss your ex-

pertise and your keen ability in

choosing the right people for the

Town,” said Mayor Lynda De-

schambault during the May 21st

Council meeting. “We’ve had our

difficult times, but I will miss you.”

Council Member Bird congratulated

Vince on a move that furthers his ca-

reer.  “Thank you for your contribu-

tion to the Town,” she added.

Mayor Deschambault indicated that

two people have already expressed

interest in the interim position. 

Vince currently resides in

Moraga and has no plans to move

away. 

(Editor’s note: The Lamor-

inda Weekly wishes Phil Vince the

best of luck in his new endeavor.)




